
 

OPAL Play at Godinton 

We need your help  
Hello everyone and welcome back to Godinton and to our 2nd term in our new Opal 

Play Scheme.  The children have been having a wonderful time over the last few 

months exploring our different play activities, chilling in our quiet zones and using 

up lots of energy playing on our huge field, which is usually closed off during the winter months but 

is now open with Opal.  

We are looking for your help and are setting parents a challenge (see attached sheet).  We are working 

hard to open a few more play zones this side of Christmas including our Dry Digging Area, Loose Parts 

Imagination Play and, looking further into the future, a wheeled toys zone.  With these in mind, can 

I ask if you have any of the following, in good usable condition, that you are able to donate to us ….. 

    
Pushchairs Bread Crates Milk Crates Pallets  Large pipes             Plastic pipes 

(not toy ones) 

              

Trowels Good tyres and  Cable              Buckets     Builders Bags    Hard Suitcases 

  planks of wood  Drums          Telescopic handle 

If you have any of these and are happy to donate, can you please email me. If you have any queries 

regarding Opal, feel free to drop me a line. Your help and support is very much appreciated. 

 

Mrs Karen Carr 

Opal Play Coordinator, opal@godinton.kent.sch.uk 

November 2024 
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PARENT 

CHALLENGE!! 
 

Do you, or anyone you know, run a building business and can get us any of these ……? 

 

We would really love a few of these for the children to play with.  They can hide in them, 

do assault courses with them, sit and chat in them and have loads of fun using their 

imagination. 

If you are able to help, please let me know on opal@godinton.kent.sch.uk As a thank you, 

we will advertise your company on our Newsletters, our Opal Webpage and any Opal notices 

we put out. 

Challenge extended, let me know if you accept  
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